
 
 
 
 
 
Having considered the implications for Nottingham of the national 
Conservative housing policy "Strong Foundations", this Council calls for the 
document to be referred back so that experienced local Conservative 
councillors can be consulted on its content and be asked whether they  
agree with it.   
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